
 
THE CITY OF NEW YORK 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

NEW YORK, NY 10007  

  

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, November 22, 2017 

CONTACT: pressoffice@cityhall.nyc.gov, (212) 788-2958 

 

STATEMENT FROM MAYOR BILL DE BLASIO ON NET NEUTRALITY 

 

“Access to a free and open internet is a fundamental right of every citizen. Repealing net 

neutrality would stifle opportunity for individuals, students and small businesses, while letting 

huge corporations profit at our expense. New York City stands with other cities against the 

repeal of Net Neutrality. We will do everything within our power to keep the internet open and 

accessible for all. New Yorkers, I call on you to not be silent. Contact your representatives and 

make your voice heard.” 
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